DATE

Tax & Trade Bureau

Regional Director (Compliance)

550 Main Street, Room 6525

Cincinnati, OH  45202-3263

RE:     Variance from filing Monthly ATF F 5120.17 (Report of

Wine Premises Operations) and Variance from filing

Semi‑Monthly Tax Returns ATF F 5000.24A (Excise Tax Returns

for YOUR WINERY NAME/BW-CA-6852

Dear Madam or Sir:

As stated forth in 27 CFR 24.300(2) request is hereby made for the above permittee to make yearly filing of the 5120.17 as the total amount of bottled and bulk wine is not expected to exceed 20,000 gallons for any one month (or for the entire calendar year for that matter).

Further it is not anticipated to have the wine excise tax liability for the current year (or for future years) to exceed $1,000.00.

As stated forth in 27 CFR 24.273(2) request is hereby made for the above permittee to make yearly filing of the 5000.24A within 30 days after the close of the calendar year showing the total wine tax liability for such calendar year.  

Should there be any questions concerning these requests, please contact me directly (707) 942-6911.


Sincerely,







Attorney-in-Fact

DATE

Tax & Trade Bureau

Technical Services

550 Main Street, Room 8002

Cincinnati, OH  45202-3263

RE: YOUR WINERY NAME/BW-CA-####

Dear Madam or Sir:


In accordance with Industry Memorandum W-93-12, we hereby request permission for a variance from regulations to file letterhead applications in lieu of amended notices, registrations or applications on ATF Forms for routine changes, such as:

· Additions or deletion of trade names

· Changes in Directors, Officers, Stockholders and Members.

Sincerely,

 Attorney-in-Fact





DATE

Tax & Trade Bureau

Regional Director (Compliance) 

8002 Federal Building 

550 Main Street 

Cincinnati, OH  45202-3263

RE:     YOUR WINERY NAME/BW-CA-####

Dear Madam or Sir:


Under the provisions of subpart 0, Section 24.313 request is herby made to change the date of annual inventory from June 30th to December 31st as the date of December 31st coincides with the tax year for the business. 


Should there be any questions concerning this request, please contact me. 







Sincerely, 

 





Attorney-in-Fact
